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McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
PO Box 48, Suite 5300 
Toronto-Dominion Bank Tower 
Toronto ON M5K 1E6 
Canada 
Tel: 416-362-1812 
Fax: 416-868-0673 

Michael Foderick* 
Partner | Associé 
Direct Line: 416-601-7783 
Direct Fax: 416-868-0673 
Email: mfoderick@mccarthy.ca 
*Professional Corporation 

Assistant: Barredo, Hayley 
Direct Line: 416-601-8200 x542065 
Email: hbarredo@mccarthy.ca 

October 5, 2023 

via email (councilmeeting@toronto.ca) 

City of Toronto 
City Council 
Toronto City Hall, 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Attention: Sylwia Przezdziecki 

Dear Chair and Members of City Council: 

Re: Item PH6.2 
Recommended Official Plan Amendment No. 688 
Bill 109 Implementation, Phase 3 - Recommended Official Plan and Municipal 
Code Amendments respecting Site Plan Control 

We are solicitors for St. Helen’s Meat Packers Limited, the owner of 2-4 Union Street in the City 
of Toronto (the “City’). We are writing to inform you that our client objects to the recommended 
amendment noted above (the “Recommended OPA”). 

The reasons for the objection include the following: 

 The Recommended OPA, which would require in-force zoning to be in place as part of a 
complete application for Site Plan Control, would create unnecessary delays in obtaining 
required approvals and the construction of new housing, in the context of an on-going 
shortage of housing. 

 The Recommended OPA would make it harder for the City to assess the merits of 
proposed new developments by separating zoning and site plan considerations, and 
limiting the information available to the City. 

 The Recommended OPA would make it harder to fully evaluate the sustainability of 
proposed re-zoning applications and compliance with the Toronto Green Standard, 
without access to the materials that would normally be submitted through site plan. 

mailto:councilmeeting@toronto.ca
mailto:hbarredo@mccarthy.ca
mailto:mfoderick@mccarthy.ca


 
 

 

 

         
 

 
 

   

 

 

rnccarthy 
tetrault 

page 2 

Additionally, we request that the undersigned be notified of any decision respecting the above 
noted matter. 

Sincerely, 

McCarthy Tétrault LLP 

Michael Foderick 


